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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Region Chair and Members of Regional Council 
 
FROM: Jim Davidson, Commissioner, Corporate Services 
 
DATE: April 16, 2014 
 
RE: Approval to Expropriate Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension      

Project 90996, City of Vaughan 
Clause 8 of Committee of the Whole Report No. 8 

 
 
It is recommended that Clause 8 of Committee of the Whole Report No. 8 be referred back to 
staff. 
 
Due to an administrative oversight, “Notices of Application for Approval to Expropriate” were 
not delivered to the affected owners by external legal counsel. Therefore, the approval to 
expropriate the subject lands cannot be considered by Council at this time. 
 
Over the next few months, staff and external counsel are expecting signed Section 30 
Agreements from the affected owners. In this case the expropriation process can be abandoned. 
If Section 30 Agreements cannot be secured, staff will resubmit the report for Council 
consideration in September 2014, which will allow sufficient time to deliver the prerequisite 
notices and for statutory deadlines to pass. 
 
For more information on this report, please contact René Masad, Director, Property Services 
Branch at Ext. 71684. 
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